
 

MEMO 
 

HUMAN RESOURCES 
 
To: Finance and Personnel Committee 

From: Shanon Swaney, Human Resources Director 

Date: August 2, 2022 

Re: Approval to post position 

 

Staff seeks authorization from the Finance and Personnel Committee to fill the Street 
Foreman position vacancy as a result of Jake Van Gompel moving to Street 
Superintendent.   
 


